
Attendance  Voting Present  Absent  Non-Voting 

Present  

Vicki Barfoot  

Keiysha Cornell  

Teeha Carroll 

Kelly Jacobson 

Briana Ernsting 

Margaret Riley 

Julie Krost 

Nicole Lizzmore 

Kezia McLaughin 

Jenna Yow 

Andy Frazier  

Vicki Barfoot  

Keiysha Cornell 

Teeha Carroll 

Kezia McLaughin  

Jocelyn Facemyer  

 

  

 Kelly Jacobson 

  

  

  

  

  

The meeting was called to order at 2:45pm by Teeha Carroll 

Chair conducted introduction and welcomed new members. All members carried out 

introductions and talked about their relationship with FCMS community. Chair proceeded to 

carry out old business which was to approve May 2023 SAC meeting minutes but a quorum did 

not exist so this item will be on next month’s SAC agenda. Chair proceeded with new business to 

vote on proposed 2023-2024 SAC calendar but will move this item to next month’s agenda due 

to lack of quorum.  

SAC funds balance: $8,788.25 

SRF balance: $8753.63 

Chair turned the floor over to school principal, Mrs. Jacobson, to deliver principal’s report. Mrs. 

Jacobson reported that NJHS (Nation Junior Honor Society) and B6 sponsored a sock drive, and 

all donated socks will be donated to local shelters. NJHS’s induction ceremony will be 9/21/23. 

The Scholastic bookfair is taking place this week 9/11/23-9/15/23 in FCM’s auditorium. Classes 

will visit the bookfair throughout the week and there is an extended after hours from 4pm-6pm 

where parents are welcomed to shop. The bookfair is a major fundraising event which funds 

come back to support the school. In addition, PTO was given appreciation for organizing parent 

volunteers for school’s welcome back dance. The dance was sold out with over 400 students that 

participated. PTO organized the dance which hosted games, food, drinks, and music for the 

students. Mrs. Jacobson also reported that FCM’s clubs have been kicking off this month and 

clubs are sponsored by teachers. It was mentioned that clubs provide an opportunity for students 

to connect with each other beyond the classroom. Clubs include: B6 (six pillars of character), 

FFEA (Florida Future Educators of America), Art, Chess, FCA (Fellowship of Christian 

Athletes), Marine Science, Minecraft, and Sunshine State Young Readers Award Club. Mrs. 

Carroll was recognized for the winner of last year’s award for FFEA. Mrs. Jacobson reported 

that parent night was changed this year due to the feedback from parents and teachers will be 

posting their presentations on Schoology. For upcoming news, Mrs. Jacobson reported that 

yearbooks are on sale and pre-purchasing is available because yearbooks can sale out. FCM’s 

first volleyball game of the season will be held on 9/19/23 and the first home game is 9/26/23. 

PTO will meet on 9/26/23 and this month’s speaker will focus on social media which will take 



place from 6:30-7:30pm. The school’s improvement plan has been finalized and will be 

presented at next month’s SAC meeting.  

Meeting adjourned at 2:58PM.  

 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 2:58PM 

 

 


